November 17, 2020

The Trail Creek Town Council met in regular session on Tuesday, November 17, 2020 at 7:00p.m., via

video zoom call, due to the LaPorte County guidelines for coronavirus. Joining the video zoom call
included Council President; Jennifer Heath, Council Vice President; Scott Silcox, Council Member;
Peter Pizarek, Police Marshal; Steve Dick, Street Commissioner; Chris Ott, Town Engineer; John

Doyle, Town Attorney; Bill Herrbach, and Clerk-Treasurer; Joshleen Denham. Joining the meeting via
audio was council member; Sharon Gralik.

Minutes: A motion was made by Council Member; Peter Pizarck to approve the October 2020 Minutes.
Motion was seconded by Council Vice President; Scott Silcox and was then unanimously carried.

Fund: Council Vice President; Scott Silcox made a motion to approve the October 2020 Fund Report,
motion was seconded by Peter Pizarek and then unanimously carried.

Approval of Claims: A motion was made by Council Member; Peter Pizarek to approve the bills for
the month of October 2020, motion was seconded by Council Vice President; Scott Silcox and then
unanimously carried.

Correspondence: Passing of Debbie Neumaier.

MS4: Ms. Kate Doyle in attendance spoke about IDEM

Attorney: Mr. Herrbach spoke about Council Elections and Driveway Permits.

Engineer: Mr. John Doyle in attendance, spoke about Firefty driveway, Bildhauser driveway,
Avondale driveway, Nipsco changing out all streetlights to LED.

Park Department: No Repont

Planningand Zoning: No Report

Building Report: Tree fort,

Police Department: Marshal Dick in attendance no report.
Street Department: Chris Ott in attendance, trucks ready.
NIRPC: No report.

Old Business: None



New Business: None
Public Comment: None

Clerk Comment: MNone

Council Comment: Covid restrictions

There being no further business, a motion was made (o adjourn the meeting via zoom.
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ifer Heath, Council President

Scott Silcox, Council Vice President

ATTEST:
loshleen M. Deghaf, Clerk-Treasurer
Approved: November 17, 2020



